

## **PHOTO/MEDIA RELEASE**

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

Photos and videos of our students who are involved in a variety of school-related activities are taken by and used by our local newspapers and TV stations. Our technology department assistant records videos and takes photos that are used on our own Educational Cable Channel 11 and in the various school web pages. The district's Community Relations Department regularly uses student photos in district publications and promotional materials as well.

We are very proud of our school and particularly of our students. These lines of communication allow the district to recognize our student's achievements – especially on our own website and cable channel.

As the parent/guardian of a Haverford Township student, we ask your permission to include your child's photo/art work on our website and all other print media. (Only first names will be used on the website.) We also ask your permission to allow your child to be videotaped by our own employees for broadcast on Channel 11 and by local TV news channels.

Please sign the form below and check the appropriate box to indicate if you <u>do</u> or <u>do not</u> want your child's photo or likeness to appear in any of these media venues. Thank you.	
	Yes, my child's photo or likeness <u>may be used</u> in any media or communications by the School District of Haverford Township.
	<b>No</b> , my child's photo or likeness <u>may not be used</u> in any media or communications by the School District of Haverford Township.
Studen	t's name:
Studen	t's grade:
Parent'	s name:
Parent'	s signature:

**DISTRIBUTION**: Homeroom teacher